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Newsletter 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER: 

4TH JULY—YEAR 

6 HEALTHY 

LIFESTYLE NHS 

TRANSITION DAY 

6TH JULY 

11TH JULY—END 

OF YEAR 

REPORTS 

11TH JULY—

DESIGN & TECH 

DAY –YEAR 3 

12TH JULY—

YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

PARTY 

13TH JULY—

SPORTS DAY 

13TH JULY 

FIREFIGHTERS IN 

14TH JULY—

YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

ASSEMBLY 

17TH JULY—

YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

MASS AT 

SACRED HEART 

 

 

LAST DAY OF 

TERM TUESDAY 

18TH JULY—

FINISH AT 2PM 

 

 
Head Teacher - Mrs J. McCallum 

admin@sacredheart.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.sacredheartliverpool.school 

It continues to be a busy last half term. The children have also continued to have 
great experiences and learning . We have had visits from The RNLI, our choir 
attended and sang at Mass, the police came in to give  a talk about water safety. 
Year 2 went on a Geography trip to Crosby beach and KS1 went to the 
Philharmonic to watch and learn about the orchestra.  As always thank you for 
your support of the school.  

 

 

 

To keep everyone safe can I     

remind all parents/carers and 

children  to use the pedestrian 

gate and the crossing to enter the 

school premises and office. 

Please DO NOT  use the vehicle 

gate entrance to enter under any 

circumstances. 



UN Rights of the 

Child 

 

 You have the right to get in-

formation that is important to 

your well-being, from radio, 

newspaper, books, computers 

and other sources. Adults 

should make sure that the in-

formation you are getting is 

not harmful, and help you find 

and understand the infor-

mation you need.  

Article 5 

 

 

Whole School Attendance (97% is the expected 

standard) 

    Sept—30.06.23=                          92.2%  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 1—90.71% 

Year 3 –91.9% 

Year 1—92.3% 

Year 6—92.7% 

 Year 4—93.2%

Year 2—94.7% 

Year 5 –94.7% Please note 

that if your 

child is at 90% 

attendance 

they have 

missed 37 

sessions that 

is : 

111 lessons  

Or 5 weeks 

of missed 

learning and 

socialising 
Nurs—87.3% 

Rec –92% 



 

Year 5 showed their kindness and responsibility by taking 

Reception class around the school to get to know it a bit 

better before their September start in Year 1. 
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Cafod came in to work with all 

classes to help the children under-

stand life for other children in dif-

ferent countries. 



Thank you to our Chair of Governors and her team 

from the University of Liverpool who gave up a day 

and donated plants. They filled our planters to help 

our school environment fell relaxing and peaceful. 

Don’t forget to follow us on 

Twitter to see what your 

child is learning each day. 

If you don’t have a Twitter 

account you can still check 

it daily by visiting our web-

site and scrolling down to 

the Twitter Feed. 



 

 

Year 2 had a fabulous time on a 

Geography trip learning all about 

Coasts and Human and Physical 

features of the area. 


